I am here today representing Abate of Ohio, Inc. on behalf of motorcyclists to respectfully request a change in existing statues to permit the wearing of ear plugs while riding, This is to mitigate road and wind noises, for the purpose of hearing protection. This request is for ear plugs only, excluding ear buds for music listening, but does not ask for a change in in- helmet communication systems currently in use. Please ask any questions, if there are any. 
Thank you, 
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